
Existing Zigbee
3.0 products 
Your current Zigbee 3.0 products 
can continue to be sold on the 
market without the need to 
recertify and will remain 
backward and forward 
compatible with prior 
and future Zigbee products 

Next Generation 
Zigbee products
If you are building a new Zigbee 
product, you should choose the 
latest available network stack 
(Zigbee PRO 2023) with the new 
features from your selected silicon 
and stack vendors

How Does Zigbee PRO 2023 
Impact Current and 

Future Products? 

Updated Zigbee 3.0 products
Recertification is required if you upgrade your 
existing Zigbee 3.0 product to the Zigbee PRO 
2023 network stack from your selected silicon 
and stack vendors


